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This form is for Volunteers who were implementing PCPP/SPA/VAST grants at the time they 
were evacuated due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Volunteers should contact smallgrants@peacecorps.gov to inform the Peace Corps Headquarters 
if they need to return unspent grant funds in local currency. Please provide your name, phone 
number, mailing address, and email address. Peace Corps will send you a UPS shipping label to 
return your unspent local currency grant funds by mail after your 14 day self-quarantine period 
ends.  

Volunteers should complete this form and return it along with any unspent local currency grant 
funds using a Peace Corps-issued shipping label by April 30, 2020.  

 
 
 
Volunteer Name:  
 
Country of Service:  
 
Project Name:  
 
Project Number:  
 
Amount of Unspent Grant Funds Enclosed (in local currency):  
 
Phone Number:  
 
Email Address:  
 
 

Please contact smallgrants@peacecorps.gov if you have any questions.  
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